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What more valuable than ? That is right, our members. YOU!
November is membership month.

Are you calling your members who have not renewed? They need to hear
from you.

Our first goal is November 11, Veterans Day, transmittal due to ALAMIS by
November 13. “Eureka” will you hit the mother lode with 100%?

Do you have your picks, shovels, and gold pans out? Go for the

December 7th is Pearl Harbor Day. National will be giving out a 75% reward
to Departments reaching 75%. Let us see how many units can make 75% by
Pearl Harbor Day.

Mid-Year reports are out and on the webpage. They are due to your District
Chairman by December 1, 2023.

YES, you can transmit new members online. There is a lag time between
their information being processed, and the time you pay. They are creating
a new membership number. This takes about 15 minutes.

So, November is a busy month, with Veterans Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas
shopping and starting your mid-year reports. Pace yourself. December 1% is
right around the corner.

Please check the webpage for the weekly membership reports.
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